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____________________________________________________________________________

From the Editor
__________________________________________________________________________________



Writer's Library
________________________________________

This newsletter was compiled by Thomas Nosewicz.   This newsletter is intended to keep Warrior's Guild 
members abreast of current events, to entertain them, and to enrich their overall game play experience.  
Please distribute this newsletter to potential Warrior's Guild members.
______________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________


